
 

Grimsby Power Incorporated 
231 Roberts Road 

Grimsby, ON 

L3M 5N2 

PH: 905.945.5437 x 221 

FX: 905.945.9933 

April 15, 2015 
 
Delivered by RESS and Courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0344 

Applications for the Amalgamation of Niagara West Transformation 

Corporation and Grimsby Power Inc. 
 Reply Comments to Board Staff Draft Rate Order 

 
 
On April 13, 2015 Board Staff issued comments on Grimsby Power Inc.’s draft Rate Order 

filed on April 6, 2015.  Board Staff requested Grimsby Power’s confirmation that it was in 
agreement with Board Staff changes to the draft Rate Order. 

 
Grimsby Power has reviewed the Board Staff revised draft Rate Order and confirms that it 
is in agreement with the changes made. 

 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 
 
Regards, 

 

 
 
Doug Curtiss, P.Eng. 

Chief Executive Officer 
Grimsby Power Inc. 
 

Copy to Shafee Bacchus, Chair, NWTC 
  Brian Wilkie, NPEI 

  Scott Stoll, Aird & Berlis LLP 
  David Kelly 
  James C. Sidlofsky, BLG 


